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May 2019 

Dear Reader: 

Welcome to the 2019 Transformative Learning Conference Proceedings! 

This year’s conference featured presentations with keynote speakers Dr. Bryan Dewsbury and Dr. 
Maryellen Weimer. As an extension of our in-person conversations, the proceedings is a compilation of 
abstracts that serve as a post-conference resource for you. 

With the theme, “Learning Spaces: Exploring the Spectrum of Transformative Experiences,” this 
year’s conference contained more than 90 presentations accepted after competitive review. Presentations 
were in either poster or interactive session formats across the following four threads: 

• Extending transformative learning beyond the classroom
• Facilitating transformative learning in online environments
• Student-faculty collaboration for transformative learning
• Transformative learning in higher education

If you are a conference attendee, we hope you will enjoy the opportunity to continue learning or 
to re-connect with conference colleagues. If you are a non-attendee, we are delighted for you to enter the 
conversation and to reach out to colleagues when you find common interests. 

Sincerely, Sincerely, 
Jeanetta D. Sims Ed Cunliff 
Proceedings Co-Editor  Proceedings Co-Editor 
Co-Editor, Journal of Transformative Learning Co-Editor, Journal of Transformative Learning 
Phone: (405) 974-3493  Phone: (405) 974-2972 
Email: jsims7@uco.edu  Email: ecunliff@uco.edu 

Sincerely,         Sincerely,  Sincerely, 
Ms. Anna Doré          Ms. Jacquelin Hopper Ms. Morgan Scott 
Editorial Research Assistant         Editorial Research Assistant Editorial Research Assistant 
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